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Warm Greetings !   

July will be another busy month filled 

with town activities.  We will celebrate the birth 

of our nation on Independence Day and special 

events such as the Schuylerville Lions Club 

Wine and Cheese Tasting event are scheduled.  

The summer swimming program and other youth 

activities are in full swing.  At the Town Board 

meeting on Monday, July 14
th

  the following  

items will be covered: Zoning Officer's report, 

Town Clerk's report, Supervisor's report, 

committee reports, Town Court report, health 

insurance review, and ethics policy revision,.    

During the summer, the Town of Saratoga 

Offices close at noon on Fridays. Everyone is 

reminded that the monthly town newsletter, 

monthly calendar, and minutes of all town 

meetings are on the internet at 

www.townofsaratoga.com 

Saratoga Lake Association News                            

The annual meeting of the Saratoga Lake 

Association is scheduled for 7:00 pm, Thursday, 

July 17
th

 at Panza’s on Route 9P.   The official 

website of the Saratoga Lake Association is 

www.saratogalake.org   

Food Pantry Information 

The Greater Schuylerville Area Food Pantry is 

 now open at its location in the annex 

 building on the Town Hall Complex located at 

 12 Spring Street in Schuylerville.  The Pantry is 

 open each Monday, Wednesday, and Friday 

 from 9:00 am to 12:00 noon.    

Town Receives Affordable Housing Grant 

The Town of Saratoga has been notified that they have 

received a $330,000. Affordable Home Ownership 

Development Program Grant.  The purpose of the grant 

is to promote home ownership for persons of low and 

moderate income.  This will hopefully improve the 

quality of life for the working families of the town.  For 

details of the program call Administrative Solutions at 

695-4455. 

Assessor's News - 
The Final Assessment Roll for 2014 will be 

available on July 1
st
 in the Town Hall.  This roll 

will be used for taxation purposes for  2014-2015 

school taxes and  2015 County and Town taxes.  

Anyone with questions regarding their assessment 

may contact the Assessor.  The Assessor’s Office 

is open Tuesday and Wednesday from 9:00 AM – 

1:00 PM for the months of June, July, August and 

beginning of September.  The Assessor is also 

available by appointment.  The telephone number 

for the Assessor’s Office is 695-3644, ext 312 (for 

the assessor).  
Learn to Swim Program                                             

This year's Learn to Swim program is 

being conducted at a lake located at Christ the 

King Spiritual Life Center on Louse Hill Road in 

the Town of Easton.  Lessons will run for 5 weeks 

from July 7th until August 6
th

.  The program is 

being directed by Meaghan Wilkins and she may 

be reached at 692-9550.                                                                   
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